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Docket: MSHA-2014-0030 
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Comment On: MSHA-2014-0030-0178 
Examinations of Working Places in Metal and Nonmetal Mines - Proposed rule; delay of 
effective date. 

Document: MSHA-2014-0030-0203 
Comment from Henry Chajet, The Mining Coalition 

Name: Henry Chajet 
Address: 

750 17th Street NW 
Suite 900 
Washington, DC, 20006 

Submitter Information 

Email: henry.chajet@huschblackwell.com 
Phone: 202-378-2411 
Organization: The Mining Coalition 

General Comment 

The Mining Coalition, a group of companies that operate or service metal and non-metal mines, 
supports MSHA's proposed extension of the effective date of the referenced changes to the 
workplace examination rule. The extension is necessary to permit review, revision and deletion 
of counterproductive provisions of the changes, that MSHA agrees have no quantifiable safety 
benefits. Additional Coalition comments will be provided at the upcoming public hearings. 

Sincerely, 

The Husch Blackwell Safety Law Defense Team, Representing The Mining Coalition: 

Henry Chajet 
A vi Meyerstein 
R. Brian Hendrix 
Mark N. Savit 

9/27/2017 



Donna Pryor 
Erik Dullea 
Robert Hom 
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